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TO: 
MSSS JUDGES 




        March 15th, 2008

And POTENTIAL RECRUITS
Dear Science Fair Judge:

The Manitoba Schools Science Symposium 2008 will be held on April 24 – 27, again at the Duckworth Center, University of Winnipeg. To make this event the success it has been in the past, we continue to rely on the time you so generously volunteer to interview with our young scientists and assess their work. Again, with the number of projects we receive into the fair we require between 100 and 200 judges. 
If you are available to participate in this year’s fair, and willing to do so, please complete the accompanying form and return it to me. Additionally, as we are always seeking new individuals to add to our database of judges, I will ask that you pass on a copy of this form to as many colleagues whom you feel would be suitable, and willing, to judge at the MSSS as possible. 
Please note that the times allotted for judging the Grade 7 – 12 projects includes both Friday afternoon and Saturday morning, while judging of the grade 4-6 projects continues to be done all on Saturday.

With sincere thanks for your consideration of this opportunity and your efforts to circulate this message to new prospective judges, on behalf of all the young scientists of the MSSS.

Best Regards

Rudy Subedar

MSSS Judging Chair

